MINUTES OF THE SPECIAL MEETING
OF THE
BOARD OF MUNICIPAL UTILITIES
OF THE
CITY OF SIKESTON, MISSOURI
HELD ON THE 4th DAY OF NOVEMBER, 2020

On the 4th day of November, %020 the Board of Municipal Utilities met at the BMU Board Room at 7:30
a.m. The following members of the body were present:

Messrs: Brian Menz, Tim Merideth, Jon Gilmore
Absent: Alan Keenan
Also Present: Rick Landers, Marcia Witt, Erin Miller, Loyd Rice, Joe Blanton
There was a quorum present and the following business was transacted.
Action on the Agenda
There were no changes to the agenda.
Agenda
Fiber Update

Rick Landers presented the current status of the Fiber project. Discussion centered on changes that
have occurred since the project was originally presented. The discussion ended with the Board asking
for additional information related to the changes.

Adjourn

There being no further business, Chairman Menz declared the meeting adjourned.
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